
 

 

Now in the 3rd week after disembarking from the splendour of the 
Alaskan cruise from Alaska to Vancouver, having spent 2 nights in 
Vancouver and touring to Whistler Mountain, site of the 2010 winter 
Olympics.  We experienced the breathtaking views on the peak to peak 
gondola with an 8km ride from Whistler to Blackcombe Mountain. 
 
After saying a sad farewell to 7 members travelling back home, 15 of us 
boarded the Rocky Mountaineer with gold leaf service for a 2 day world 
renowned train journey to Banff, in the heart of the breathtaking Rocky 
Mountains.  During the journey we did see a few black bears, mountain 
sheep and elk. 
 
The town of Banff is that of a picture book. Quaint, colourful and full of 
tourists!!!   Everywhere you turned you can see the amazing different 
colours of mountains. With fresh snow falling during our stay, ones’ 
imagination could feel what the winters would be like. 
 
Now we are touring around the next 6 days in our own private coach 
with a driver guide whose knowledge of the area is awesome.  The group 
will be given a very special insight to the history of the area. 

Enjoying our vacation in 
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Remember you too can experience this 
travel by logging into PMC events and 
see the wonderful tours planned over 
the next 18 months. 
 

Visit the Website!!! 

pmc.tic.com.au 
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